
THE GEARS

    Newsletter of The Rotary Club of Everett, MA 

    Meeting: March 17, 2011
Present: George, Tim, Judy, John M, Paul, Anne, Pres Chris, Lou, Carol, Rosemary, Rich A, Steve F

 

The Everett High School Acapella sang for our group.  They were fantastic.

 

After lunch a student musical ensemble played some traditional Irish songs

 

Chris spoke in tribute of Dick O’Meara. Dick was a devoted Rotarian.  He will be missed.  The club is raising funds to make a donation or perhaps a scholarship in Dick’s name. More to follow.

 

Bowl A Thon signup sheets will be going out over the next few weeks

 

Rev Barbara has arraigned a guest speaker next week.  Please try to attend.

